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The First Labor Day 
If you’re like most Hawaiians, you’ll spend your Labor Day weekend at the 

beach surrounded by friends and family eating some mac salad. That sounds 

like the perfect day to us, but how was Labor Day intended to  be celebrated? 

The initial proposal was that of a street parade to exhibit "the strength and 

esprit de corps of the trade and labor organizations" of the community, 

followed by a festival for the amusement of  workers and their families. 

Speeches by prominent men and women were introduced later. A parade 

sounds like fun, but the beach sounds even better! Have a great Labor Day! 

Employee Spotlight  
Brittany is one of our amazing Resident 
Service Specialists serving at Mololani 
Resident Services Office She loves to 
read which led her to get her 
bachelors in English. She also speaks 
fluent Spanish and taught it at the high 
school level. She and her husband 
have a beautiful 2 year old daughter. 
Brittany says, “I really enjoy working 
for Hunt Companies because I love to 
work in a team that is supportive, 
communicative, and productive. I feel 
that I have found this with my team 
and I feel blessed.” We’re proud to 
have you on the team, Brittany! 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Dear HMC Resident, On September 11, 2001, 

almost 21 years ago, 246 people went to 

sleep in preparation for their morning flights. 

2,606 people went to sleep in preparation for 

work in the morning. 343 firefighters went to 

sleep in preparation for their morning shift. 

60 police officers went to sleep in preparation 

for morning patrol. Eight paramedics went to sleep in 

preparation for the morning shift. They all died heroes. The 

one thing we can all do is to recognize that their lives were 

not lost in vain. I ask you to join me in vowing to “never 

forget” and to continue living our lives stronger and more 

unified. In memory of 9-1-1, Hunt Military Communities and 

Hunt Heroes Foundation is once again hosting the Patriot 

Essay Contest. This is open to any child between the ages of 8

-18. We are looking to read the personal reflections from 

children who understand and embrace the importance of 

patriotism, even though they never experienced the tragedy 

of 9-1-1. Children wishing to submit their essay can do so at 

www.huntheroesfoundation.org. Submissions are due no 

later than September 7th. Winners will be announced on 

September 9th. As always, thank you for allowing us to serve 

you.  

Semper Fidelis, 

 

 

Brian Stann 

President and Chief executive Officer 



Grout is our best friend when it comes to keeping our tubs and 

showers sealed, but what about when it starts to crack, chip, 

and discolor? If you notice any cracks or missing grout, please 

make sure to call our maintenance team. They will ensure that 

it is property replaced without causing further damage to the 

tub or area. To ward off mildew or ugly discoloration, a little 

baking soda, vinegar, and warm water will do wonders. If you 

prefer to bring in the big guns, ZEP Mold, Stain and Mildew 

Remover is our recommendation. As always, we are here to 

help so please feel free to call our maintenance team with any 

questions.  

Make sure that you are connected to OMC through the Hunt 

Resident Portal. This app makes it easy to enter maintenance 

requests and keep track of them, allows you to make easy 

payments online, and lets you RSVP for upcoming events. Every 

adult should have their own account so that they have access to 

important updates and can enter maintenance requests.  

SAVE THE DATES 
September 13th 

Manana Football Toss Challenge 
Are you the next Tom Brady? We challenge you to a football 

throw at the Manana RSO. If you have what it takes, you can win 

a fidget spinner to show off. Head over to the office to compete 

with your neighbors from  2-4 PM. 

Are You Plugged In? 

ohanamarinecorpscommunities.com 

August Glow Skate Party 
 

Thank you to all residents who came out to our Community Glow 

Skate Party! We had so much fun grooving  to the music with 

kiddos and their families last month. Kids had fun winning prizes 

at our prize wheel and seeing how “low they  could go!” at the 

limbo stick. Thank you to our team members  and residents for 

making it a night to remember! 

September 29th 

Family Fun Night at Mololani RSO 
Join us for a yard game Family Fun Night  on Sept ember  29th 

from 5:30-7:30. Bring your whole family to enjoy the bouncy 

houses, and face painting! Compete with you friends playing  

cornhole, volleyball, and other games. Check in with your RSO to 

register for the raffle and win the GRAND Prize! Listen for the 

music and head over to the Mololani RSO field to start the night! 


